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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Comic Relief - Red Nose Day – Friday 15 March 2019 
 
Our chosen charity for this half term is ‘Comic Relief’.  We would like your support in helping us raise 
money for ‘Comic Relief – Red Nose Day’.  The money raised will go towards the Comic Relief charity 
to help them tackle the root causes of poverty and social injustice. 
 
Padgate Academy would like you to support this event by sending your child into school on Friday 15th 
March 2019 wearing their own clothes, in exchange for a £1 donation. 
 
The donations will be collected on the gate as students and staff enter school. 
 
Any student not wishing to take part in the expected dress code must attend in full school uniform. 
 
It would be a real success if every student and staff member could take part in our fundraising day to 
help raise the maximum amount of money possible towards ‘Comic Relief’. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Emily Bretherton      Shanza Jehangir 
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